
 
 

April 10, 2018                                             VIA EMAIL  

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

RE: OEB Staff Interrogatories - Summitt Energy Management Inc. on behalf of 

Summitt Energy LP - Applications for Electricity Retailer and Gas Marketer 

Licence EB-2018-0099/0100 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

I am writing in response to OEB staff’s Interrogatories filed in confidence on March 29, 2018 for 

the above mentioned applications. 

Summitt Energy Management Inc. (“Summitt”) formerly requests an extension to respond to 

OEB staff’s Interrogatories. The requested information is voluminous, requiring additional time 

to respond. 

Summitt therefore requests an extension be granted to April 20, 2018 in order for Summitt to 

properly respond to OEB staff’s Interrogatories. 

 

Respectfully submitted 
 

 
 
Jeff Donnelly, Licensed Paralegal 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Compliance, Chief Privacy Officer 
Summitt Energy 
PH: 905-366-7020 | Fax: 905-366-7011 
100 Milverton Dr – Suite 608 | Mississauga | ON | L5R 4H1 
jdonnelly@summittenergy.ca 
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